
From: Paul Sanderson EI [mailto:paul.sanderson@surreycc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 16 March 2017 12:17 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
 
Subject: Consultation on Proposed Main Modifications to Oxfordshire Minerals and 
Waste Local Plan: Part 1 – Core Strategy and Sustainability Appraisal Report 
Update, February 2017 
 
Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council on the proposed Main modifications 
and SA update. 
 
The county council has no comments to make on these issues. 
 
Regards 
 
Paul Sanderson 
 
Minerals & Waste Planning Policy Manager 
Surrey County Council 
Tel: 020 541 9949 
Mob: 07971674771 
 


